
 

 
 
 
 

 
28 September 2023 
 
For :    Lasallian Partners and Students 
 
Re :    Reminder on Maynilad Water Service Interruption – DLSZ Alabang Campus 
 _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Maynilad will have a scheduled valve replacement at UF Filtrate Valve Racks of PWTP 2 located in Bgy. 
Putatan Muntinlupa City.  This may result to low pressure to NO water in the South area including Ayala 
Alabang following these schedules: 
 

• September 28 at 6:00 PM until September 29, 2023 at 6:00 a.m. 

• September 29, 2023 12:01 pm until September 30, 2023 at 6:00 a.m. and 

• September 30, 2023 at 12:01 pm until October 1, 2023 at 6:00 am 
 
The school will have sufficient water supply for handwashing and comfort room use but we encourage 
everyone to use water wisely and responsibly: 

1. Avoid playing with water 
2. Turn off water tap while brushing your teeth or applying soap in your hands 
3. Report any observed water leaks  
4. Bring your own drinking water. 
5. Wash your personal utensils at home 
6. Take short shower or use buckets after sports activities 

 
For further assistance, you may call the following: 
 
Facilities & Environment Programs and Management 
FEPMO Office Head   local 315 (Ms. Elma Dollente) 
Civil & Sanitary Works in-Charge  local 340 (Engr. Cheery Tayco) 
Electro-Mechanical in-charge  local 345 (Engr. Sandi Batoon) 
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